
Dear Member,

As previously explained, December 9, 2022, was the last day to withdraw Vacation Holiday Pay
money from your Vacation Holiday Savings Trust Account at the Fund Office.

Effective January 5, 2023, you must have an open checking/savings account with OE Federal
Credit Union and will need to withdraw your Vacation Pay money from an OE Federal Credit
Union branch office, at one of the 5,000+ shared credit union branches affiliated with OE
Federal Credit Union, or from any of the 50,000+ national Co-Op ATMs that are linked to OE
Federal Credit Union. 

If you do not open a checking/savings account with OE Federal Credit Union the Trust Fund
will retain your Vacation Pay money and will pay it out by mailing you your complete balance
once a year, during the Annual Vacation Pay distribution each December.

Opening a checking/savings account with OE Federal Credit Union makes access to you interest
earning money easy and can be done by going to OE Federal’s website at 
www.oefederal.org/welcomeoe12, or by calling or texting OE Federal at (800) 877-4444.

Sincerely, 

The Fund Office       
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